
2717 N Steves Blvd, Ste. 8  
Flagstaff, AZ 86004 
 
(928) 440-5119 
www.redfeather.org 

 

 

January 23, 2024 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I trust this letter finds you well. On behalf of Red Feather, I would like to extend our appreciation for the generous 

funding of $4,000 received from Rotary District 5495 in November 2023. We are honored to be chosen as a grant 

recipient and express our gratitude for the invaluable support provided by Rotary District 5495 towards our initiatives. 

I am pleased to inform you that the $4,000 grant was utilized to construct two crucial accessibility ramps. These ramps 

significantly improved accessibility to these community members, ensuring they could navigate their homes comfortably 

and safely, regardless of physical abilities. The impact of your support is tangible. 

Once again, we extend our sincere gratitude for your trust and support. Rotary District 5495's commitment to making a 

positive impact is deeply appreciated, and we look forward to keeping you informed about the ongoing developments 

resulting from this impactful collaboration. 

Thank you for being so supportive. 

 

Best Regards, 

Joseph Seidenberg 

Executive Director 

Red Feather Development Group 

 

 

  


